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June 17, 2019

Rhonda Sullivan

9-1-1 Program Manager

Public Safety Communications Bureau

SITSD, Montana Department of Administration
rsullivan@mt.gov

RE: LETTER OF WITHDRAWAL — STATE OF MONTANA 9-1-1 GRANT APPLICATION & AWARD
Ms. Sullivan:

Cable & Cellular Communications, LLC (C&CC) has determined that our retail cellular operations will
officially end effective August 1, 2019. Due to our impending exit from the wireless business and the
timing of the award reimbursements, we must regretfully withdraw our application and decline the
State of Montana 9-1-1 grant award.

Thank you for your assistance with 9-1-1 program over the last several years. Should you have any
questions, please contact me at 406-377-7438 or erin.lutts@midrivers.coop.

Sincerely,

i
Erin M. Lutts
Chief Communications Officer



